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5 October 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT SOUTH AVENUE  
 
We are delighted to say we are now in a position to provide an After School Club at South 
Avenue. This will start on Monday 11th October and is aimed at students in Year 5 to Year 7, 
however, students in older year groups attending JCSC are also welcome to attend.  
 
The cost is £6 per session regardless of the length of stay. Students will go straight to the After 
School Club when the bell rings for the end of the day and can stay for as long as you wish 
but must be collected by 17:30pm prompt.  
 
Bookings must be made through the MCAS app. The booking system closes at 3pm the 
previous day so you will not be able to secure a place for your child for the following day after 
this time, in exceptional circumstances please contact reception. You can book days as and 
when you require.  
 
We are able to accept childcare vouchers. If this is something you are interested in, please 
email finance@jcsc.co.uk so we can ensure there is an account setup with your employers 
provider.  
 
There will be a range of activities for children to do each day including games, outdoor 
activities, pizza making and much, much more. If your child prefers to read or would like to do 
their homework, the After School Club Leaders will help with this too. Food will be served 
between 4:30 – 5:00pm so avoid this time for collecting your child if possible.  
 
We are really excited about the new club and look forward to the students joining us from next 
week. If you have any queries, please contact reception on enquiries@jcsc.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 

Amy Crawley 
Business Manager   
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